MEDIA NOTIFICATION ... MEDIA NOTIFICATION

Victoria’s first junior girls football competition kicks off this Saturday from 2pm at the East Sandringham Junior Football Club, Duncan Street, Sandringham.
The competition, administered by the MSJFL, caters for girls turning 10, 11 and 12 in 2011.
Nearly 200 players have registered to play for teams representing East Sandringham Junior Football Club (3 teams); Hampton Rovers Amateur Football Club, East Brighton Vampires Junior Football Club and Mordialloc-Braeside Junior Football Club (each 2 teams); and St Paul’s McKinnon Junior Football Club, St Peter’s Junior Football Club and St Bede’s/Mentone  Amateur Football Club (each 1 team).
The season will run for six weeks (no matches on July 9 due to school holidays), concluding with a Lightning Carnival on Saturday, August 13. This season, all matches will be held at East Sandringham Junior Football Club ground on Saturday’s with matches beginning at 2pm, 3pm and 4pm.
General Manager of the MSJFL, Mr David Cannizzo, said the response since the competition’s launch on June 11 had been enormous.
[bookmark: _GoBack]“Quite simply, we have been knocked down in the rush. I guess this is really a Field of Dreams scenario: we’ve built it, and the girls have come,” he said. “This is the beginning of a genuine player pathway for women in football, and we are proud and excited to be administering the first competition of its kind for junior girls. It’s a great story for these 200 girls to tell their grandchildren!”

WHAT:		The first round of Victoria’s inaugural junior girls football competition 
WHEN:		From 2pm Saturday, June 25, 2011
WHERE:	East Sandringham Junior Football Club, Duncan Street, Sandringham
		Melways 76 K8

For further information: 	David Cannizzo, General Manager, MSJFL
				0422 692 185
